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March 2014 Newsletter 

 

Hello Fellow Chippers, 
 
Got Snow?  Our next general membership meeting will be held on March 23, 2014 at Bally's Park Place Casino in 
the Marlborough Room.  It is going to be a beautiful day with the sun shining and NO snow.  Doors will open at 
11:00am and all members are encouraged to attend.  Guests are welcome. 
 
January 26, 2014 Meeting Recap 
• All Board members were present except for Martin Thaw (Treasurer). 
• There were 41 members with 11 guests present.  
• February 4, 2014 was our 20th Anniversary as a Club.  Jerry Birl, Club Historian, suggested that we honor 

this occasion with a NCV Chip.  The membership favored this motion and 100 chips will be ordered. 
• The membership discussed the possibilities of scheduling (4) meetings a year instead of (5).  Dropping the 

January meeting.  Reasons being: lack of attendance, bad weather, and an increased cost for the meeting 
room.  This will be debated by the membership throughout the rest of the year.  

• John Chopek, stated he was pleased to see a Banner Ad on the Chip Board after all this time.  A special 
thank you goes out to Barry Hamptman and Ross Poppel for their hard work accomplishing this task. 

• Archie Black gave Boardwalk arcade tokens (Free of Charge) to anyone who wanted one for posterity. 
• The Hard Rock is currently hunting for the Revel. 
• Bob Baker (AKA, Mr. Slot Card), stated after six months of hard work, he has 7,000 slot cards displayed on 

the Chip Guide.  He has only 42,000 more to go.  
• Brenda Black is looking for volunteers for the National CCGTCC Convention - June 19-21, 2014 at the South 

Point Hotel and Spa in Las Vegas.  Call Brenda if you have a few hours to donate to the Club. (Brenda, I'm 
NOT Calling. I'm telling you NOW, I will work Thursday Morning in Registration if needed!) 

• 50/50 Winners:  $70.00 to Ron Leis, $40.00 to me, Marc Maahs (Donated the $40.00 back to the Club), and 
$20.00 to Theresa Garnier. 

 
Atlantic Club Chip Redemption 
The Atlantic Club, in bankruptcy, ceased operations on January 13, 2014.  Casino chips form the AC Club, and all 
the predecessor properties – AC Hilton, Bally’s Grand and Golden Nugget, can no longer be redeemed.  Instead, 
the only way to receive reimbursements is by providing proof of claim to the U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the District 
of New Jersey in Camden. In a statement to the public, Atlantic Club said it “provides no assurance of success in 
obtaining a redemption by filing a proof of claim with the Bankruptcy Court.” 
 
Atlantic City and Club News 
• Our Spring Buffet will be March 23, 2014.  This year it will be at the "Golden Nugget".  After the meeting, all 

members are invited to attend our annual buffet.  Cost is $5.00 per member.  Tickets will be sold DURING the 
meeting. 

• ACCCC dates for the rest of the year are: March 23, May 18, September 21, and November 16, 2014.  All 
meetings will be held at Bally's Park Place.  

• Current Entertainment in Atlantic City: Michael Bolton Singing at Harrah's; Jamie Foxx Comedy at Revel; 
Golden Boys Singing at Golden Nugget; Joan Rivers Comedy at Borgata; Mike Tyson Fiction "Undisputed 
Truth" at Caesars; and Ray Rice Boxing at Revel 

 
Trivia Question 
In a newly opened deck of cards, what order are the suits of the cards in from Top to the Bottom?  And, what are 
the "Kissing Kings"? 
 
Happy Chipping Everybody, 
 

Marc Maahs 
Marc Maahs 
Vice-President, mjmmazman@yahoo.com 


